
MONTHLY
MEETING

Tri-Valley CAREs is excited to invite youto our upcoming 

February 20th at 7:30 p.m.bit.ly/3CLA3kg

We will have a special presentation about the current
state of Superfund cleanup by our Technical Advisor.
We’ll also be discussing more about public comments

you can make re: the Lab’s intention to increase
Plutonium in the facility. Your voice matters! Join us
to make a difference in our community and beyond.
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